
Important Service Change Information 

January 2025 

Dear Del Webb-The Woodlands Resident: 

WM and Del Webb the Woodlands are changing the recycling collection within your community from 
weekly to every other week collection. 

Beginning Tuesday, February 11, 2025, you new collection schedule will be as follows: 

Waste Collection Day 
Your weekly waste collection will remain on Tuesday. 

New Recycling Collection 
Your new recycling  collection will be every other Tuesday. The first every-other-week Tuesday 
collection will be Tuesday, February 11, 2025. 

Service Guidelines 
• Please have your items out for collection by 7 a.m. each service day.

• Please place your cart behind the curb at least 3 feet from all objects, including your mailbox, car
or trees. Avoid placing your carts, yard waste, or bulk items on the road, as it obstructs traffic.

Bulk Collection 
Collection will remain on the first Tuesday of every month. 

Acceptable Bulk Items 
Bulk items are those that are too large to fit into your cart. Examples include tables, chairs, and dressers. 
When handling furniture, such as pieces with fabric or mattresses, make sure they are wrapped in plastic 
and sealed with duct tape. For carpet, it must be cut, rolled, and tied in four-foot lengths, and each roll 
cannot weigh more than 40 pounds. 

Additionally, bagged yard waste like grass clippings, leaves, branches, and tree trimmings should adhere 
to the following guidelines: branches and tree trimmings that are three inches in diameter and up to four 
feet in length must be bundled and tied. The total weight of these bundles should not exceed 40 to 50 
pounds.

Thank you for entrusting WM to serve your community's collection and disposal needs. We appreciate 
your patience and apologize for any inconvenience the service change may cause.  

Sincerely, 
WM 




